
BOF Renaming 
 
As of February 5, 2004 BOF's will now be referred to as Charter 
Discussion BOFs. BOFs (Birds of a Feather) have been a part of GGF since its 
inception. These meetings have been held for a variety of reasons such as to discuss 
new group formation and share experiences or to explore a particular area of grid 
computing. These type of meetings will continue to be conducted in this manner.  
 
Also AD-Hoc meetings will now be scheduled only onsite (if there is meeting 
space is available) at a GGF meeting. Please note that these meetings will 
not be governed by GGF and will not be scheduled before a GGF meeting 
begins. AD-Hoc meetings may be held for various reasons such as trying to gather 
individuals to create a charter discussion group or just individuals getting together to 
talk about a certain subject. No agenda is required but is encouraged. 


